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June 3, 2016

Debra Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
2 1 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DE 1 6-24 1 , Eversource Petition for Approval of Gas Capacity Contract with
Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC, Gas Capacity Program Details, and Distribution Rate
Tarifffor Cost Recovery

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing to request a change in service list for the Office of Energy and Planning in the
above-referenced docket.

Please remove Meredith Hatfield from the service list and add the following OEP staff to the list:

Richard Minard, Deputy Director
Richard.rninardjr(nh.gov

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Meredith A. Hatfield
Director

cc: Service List

TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964


